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Re: Please make a choice to protect the unborn

Dear Communities Health,

I plead with you to say YES to LIFE. All life is precious, including that of the unborn and 
they need our protection. The unborn children need us to speak up for them, as they cannot
 speak for themselves. PLEASE support LIFE. I also would like to see the protection of 
doctors who do not wish to carry out an abortion, by NOT being forced to refer to a doctor 
who has no such objection. I believe that passing this proposed new legislation will not 
serve to benefit women. Instead, I would like to see options and support given to pregnant 
women in crisis to help them make the best choice , empowering them to look beyond their
 immediate circumstances. A choice for life would prevent emotional scarring and possible
 health implications. Many thanks for your time. I appreciate you considering this 
submission. 

Sincerely, 
Katja Protheroe
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